In 2020, OMPACO awarded a scholarship to Seraphia Felisian to support her continued schooling in nursing.  Seraphia is obtaining her Master of Science in Nursing Education at Dodoma University in Tanzania.  Upon completion of this program, she will assume the Nursing School Director position at Dareda Hospital.  The Nursing School at Dareda Hospital is a key infrastructure component supplying qualified nurses to a wide area in northern Tanzania.  Support of this program is vital to maintaining the pipeline of clinicians.  Seraphia is interested in helping children and women improve their status as well as sharing her knowledge with others to provide quality services to clients.  OMPACO is proud to support her continued education.  
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